
ESSENTIAL VISITS ONLY
Elk River Senior Living is currently 

NOT permitted to allow visitors into 
our building other than the following:

Community Staff
Essential Healthcare Workers
Compassionate Care Visitors

Essential Caregivers

If you believe you qualify as an Essential Caregiver or Compassionate Care Visitor, please 
contact the front desk at 763.276.7076 to verify your status, schedule an appointment, learn 
about the health screening we are required to conduct, acceptable visitation locations, and 
personal protective equipment requirements.

For all others, Elk River Senior Living will be happy to facilitate alternative visits, such as outdoor 
visits, window visits, or virtual electronic visits. Contact the front desk to schedule such a visit. If 
you already have an alternative visit scheduled, please proceed to our check-in and screening 
area at the Front Desk. 

Elk River Senior Living verifies and updates our visitation requirements on a weekly basis. Indoor 
visitation is based on the prevalence of COVID-19 in Sherburne County and adjacent counties 
(Mille Lacs, Isanti, Anoka, Hennepin, Wright, Stearns, and Benton), any COVID case in Elk River 
Senior Living, if COVID-19 outbreak testing is currently being conducted in the facility, and other 
reasonable clinical or safety concerns. 

Elk River Senior Living is following the visitation requirements mandated by the Minnesota 
Department of Health.


